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Inside this issue:  

 The Mission of  Annunciation Catholic School 

Within our strong Catholic community, we develop children to their fullest God-given potential -   

spiritually, intellectually, morally, socially, and physically. 
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I MPORTANT  DATES  
 

 

J ANUARY  
8-Staff Day only  

9-Students return  

15 - No School  -  Martin 

Luther King Jr. Holiday  

17 - PIE Meeting 6 :30 p.m.  

18 - STREAM for parents  

23 - State of the School  

Annual meeting 6:00 p.m.  

26 - Early Dismissal 12 p.m.  

28 - Family Mass 10:30 a.m.  

Open House  after Mass  

Jan. 28 - Feb. 2  Kickoff to 

Catholic Schools Week  

30 - Diocesan Spelling Bee  
 

FEBRUARY  
2 - Talent Show  

Stream Event  

Junior High Social  

16-19 No School Presidentõs 

Day weekend  

23 - Early Dismissal/End of 

Trimester 2  

25 - Family Mass 8:30 a.m.  

A fun filled event is coming to ACS On Friday March 

2, 2018! Our 2nd major fundraiser, the ACS Booster -

thon Fun Run, which will take place on campus, 

involves the entire student body and is the 

culmination of a fantastic program which builds 

character, fitness and leadership skills.  The Fun 

Run is similar to the previous Walk -a-thons with the 

addition of making pledges online so family and friends out of state are 

welcome to support your student with just one click! Each student is able to 

create a Student Star video to ask for pledges and earn prizes with this 

yearõs Castle Quest Character theme. Our goal is to raise $60,000 and this 

money will be used to cover the gap between the funds received in tuition 

and the cost to educate a student.    

Sponsorships are needed ASAP!  Please contact Keli McCann at (480)361 -

8234 xt. 112  or by email at kmccann@acsphx.org.  A planning meeting will be 

held on Tuesday, January 16 at 1 p.m. for anyone interested in helping out.   

We hope to see you there!  

MLK Jr. Day  

No School  

January 15  

ACS Booster-thon Fun Run March 2  

All students and their families are encouraged to participate in our 

celebration of faith, knowledge, and service as we celebrate during this 

nationwide recognition of Catholic Schools.   We invite all families to our 

annual kick -off on Sunday, January 28 with 10:30 am Family Mass, Open 

House, Blood Drive, pizza party, free -throw contest, and more in celebration 

of our faith.   Throughout the week, we will be collecting travel -sized items 

for soldier care kits  to support "Operation Gratitude," serving dinner at St. 

Vincent De Paul, having a week -long invention convention  design 

and showcase, talent show, staff appreciation lunch, letters to parents and 

seminarians, and a visit from Father John Parks!   

 

Please keep your eyes open for calendars, updates, and a schedule of events 

over the  next few weeks.  First thing on the list: have your  child bring in 

recyclable items from home to provide us the materials for  building 

inventions!   We need all plastic and paper recyclable materials (no glass 

please).    
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What makes a robot a robot?  How do they sense?  How do they move?  

The Bureau of Lectures is bringing to ACS a brand new interactive 

journey from simple, funny robots to complex (and super cute) humanoid 

robots.  They will share the Science, Technology, Engineering and 

Mathematics (STEM) concepts that bring Robots to life!  Students will 

get to interact and assist with robots on the cutting edge of technology 

and then see the robots carry out their commands.  

Concepts to be explored: 

¶ Sensing / Electricity ñHow do switches work?  What is electricity?  

How do other senses sense? 

¶ Programming ñHow do robots òknowó what to do? 

¶ Output / Motors ñHow can we turn electricity into motion, light, or other forms of energy?  

¶ Feedback Loops ñSelf correction is what robots uniquely do.  

2 Shows Coming to ACS: January 19, 2018 K -4 at 12:30 PM and 5 - 8 at 1:30 PM  

ROBOTICS Show Coming to ACS!  

Congratulations to Natalie Schlarb and Hailey 

Schwartz who won 1st and 2nd place respectively 

at our annual school Spelling Bee held on 

Monday, December 18. Natalie will be moving 

onto the Diocesan School Spelling Bee on 

January 30. Special congrats to 5th grader 

Madailein Erskine for her strong performance 

and 3rd place finish!  

ACS 6th grader, Colin Jones, was invited by 

ASU Coach, Todd Graham, to run out onto the 

field with him prior to the start of the ASU v. U 

of A home football game!   He even toured the 

locker room, met his favorite players and lead 

the team prayer.   He must have been good luck 

for the team, as they went on to win 42 -30! Go 

Devils!!  

Annunciationõs 

Spelling Bee Winners  
ACS Student is Special Guest 

at ASU Football Game  
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This Christmas season we in kindergarten decided to make the 

baby Jesus out of clay with the help of Mrs. Himmelein and then 

make the baby Jesus a manger to lie in. Our mangers had to be 

constructed of craft sticks, glue, paper shapes, pipe cleaners and 

hay. Each table brainstormed and attempted different ways to put 

their mangers together. One child even attempted to create a 

manger with crossed craft sticks as legs. Each manger had to be 

portable and had to hold the clay baby Jesus.  

They had a wonderful time experimenting different ways to create 

the manger. There was an abundance of interaction among the 

students and they were totally involved in the project. Many 

explained why they created the manger in a certain way. A lot of 

reasoning was going on. It was a great activity for Advent.  

Kinder STREAMS into Christmas by Ms. Neal  

2018-2019 Student Enrollment Dates  
 

¶ Kindergarten enrollment is complete. The class is filled with a waiting list.  

¶ January 15 -29 Grades 1 -8 Priority Enrollment begins for returning and new students 

from St. Gabriel, St. Rose and Our Lady of Joy parishes.  

* Re-enrollment for returning students will be Opt -Out only.  

¶ January 29 - Open Enrollment to the public begins for grades K - 8 

New student application fee of $200 is required to hold a spot.   

Returning student application fee is $100.  

A copy of the students birth certificate is required with all new student applications.   

A copy of student immunizations is required for all new students before the start of school.  

Visit Applying to Annunciation  to learn more and download the application . Call or email the office 

for more info or to schedule a tour.  (480)361 -8234   office@acsphx.org 


